
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Finance Office 
 
Date: June 8, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 
 
Re: Budget Update 
 

I would like to discuss the 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 budgets with the Board of 
Education at the Finance Committee meeting on June 12, 2023.  I will update the 
Board on our continued budget progress and share the most current information 
we have gathered since we last discussed the budgets.   
 
I will present the Board with a recommended final budget amendment for the 
2022-2023 school year, that includes adjustments to both the revenues and 
expenditures.  I will also present a recommendation for a proposed budget for the 
2023-2024 school year. 
 
I look forward to dialog with Board members and hearing their recommendations. 
Thank you. 

 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 

 
 
 
 


